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Remington Patterson  Feb. 24 
Jacob Grappin           Feb. 27 
Mike Coomer              Feb.28 

The daily prayer calendar for February is available on the table at the 
back of the church. Throughout the month of February we are asking 

everyone to intentionally focus their prayers on the person                           
or the item listed on each calendar date.                 

Do you know that we have  
a lending library in the 
church fellowship hall?  
Everyone is welcome to            

borrow a book (or several) 
from the bookshelf located 

in the northeast corner                     
of the hall.   

Amazing Grace Church of Imlay City                                                    
   A Global Methodist Congregation 

 The January/February 
2025 edition of the daily 

devotional guide,                  
“The Upper Room” is 

available on the table at 
the back of the sanctuary. 

Pick up a large print or pocket-sized 
copy for yourself and/or a friend today.     

February 9, 2025 

 Linda Savage             Feb.7 
Dean Aune                Feb. 18 
Susanna LaValley      Feb. 22 

  Daily Bible Reading Schedules to 
help keep you motivated and on track  

are on the table at the back of the      
 sanctuary. Dig into the Word of the 

Lord this year and be blessed! 

The Church Council will not meet 
this month. The next meeting                        

is scheduled for March 11 at 7 pm. 

 Thank you to all who have 
sent or brought in photos 
for our Valentine’s Board! 

We still have room for 
more family photos so if 

you would like to add yours, email the 
church office a photo or bring one in 
with you. If you do not want to leave 

an original photo, we can make a copy 
to put on the board. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has               
donated funds, purchased diapers or 

signed up to help during pick-up times 
for our Baby Love Diaper Depot! 

Please pray that the Lord continues to 
bless our partnership with Love INC in 

this ministry to parents and babies                   
in our community.  



Call to Worship                                               
“I Love to Tell the Story” #156 

Welcome & Community Opportunities 

Songs of Praise                                                     
“Such Love” #102                                                                
“Lord, You Have My Heart”  

Sharing Our Joys and Requests                                                  

Prayer of the Congregation 

Offering Place your offering and                    
Communication Card in the basket as it is 
passed to you. 

Doxology 

Children’s Worship Children grades K - 5 
are excused for Children’s Worship. 

Song of Preparation                                               
“Jehovah Jireh” 

Message “Bruised Apples”                                                                                                                            

Song of Commitment                                            
“Lord, I Need You”                                                           

Blessing and Benediction    
Doormen & Greeter This Week: Bob & Marianne McNary                                  
              Next Week: Dave & Ann Rumery 

 
Easy Worship Operator This Week: Sharon Muir 

                          Next Week: Madelyn Lamb 
 

Children’s Worship Leader  This Week: Rebecca Gucciardi                                       
                                                Next Week: Kathleen Brady 
 

Nursery Caregiver:  This Week: Karen Jackson                                                    
                                Next Week: Jennifer Smith 

Serving this week: “ …. serve one another in love”  Galatians 5:13 

The Adult Discipleship Group 
“Living Water” meets on                          

Sundays at 9:15 am. 
The group is currently using a 

study guide entitled                     

The Jesus Paul Knew.                       
All adults of the church are               
welcome and invited to join                     

together and learn more of God’s 
Word. Books can be obtained at 
the class on Sunday morning. 

Kid’s Activity Clipboards,  
for ages 3-6 and 7-12,                      

are available in the lobby. 

The Elders Prayer Group meets 
for the purpose of intercessory 
prayer Wednesday mornings at 
8:30. Everyone is welcome and 
encouraged to write their prayer 
requests and praises on the back 
of the Communication Card so 

that the Elders can both pray for 

your needs and give thanks               
for your blessings. 

“Is it easier to say to the         

paralyzed man ‘Your sins are 
forgiven,’ or ‘Stand up, pick up 

your mat, and walk’?”            
Mark 2:9NLT 

      Sunday:  Living Water Adult Discipleship Group, 9:15 am in the fellowship hall 
                     Youth 4 God Bible Study, 9:15 am in the lower level Youth Room 
                     “The Old Testament for Beginners” Study, no class tonight, Feb. 9 
  

Wednesday:  Elders Prayer Group, 8:30 am in Pastor Lamb’s office 
                      Route 45 Kids, 3:30 - 5:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall 
                      Youth 4 God for Middle & High School Students, 7:00 - 8:15 pm 

Laura Herfy of the Lapeer Freedom 
Lake Home will be the special guest 
speaker at the Women of Grace in             

Mission meeting next Sunday,             
February 16, immediately following the 
worship service. The Lapeer Freedom 
Lake Home, funded entirely by Laura 
Herfy and charitable donations, not 

only provides homeless veterans with 
housing, but offers mental health   

support, faith studies, physical health, 
wellness support, and                             

skill development.                                      

Everyone is invited to attend and 
hear Laura speak about the                

organization she founded that provides                  

assistance to veterans in need.                                                                                  

***Light refreshments will be served*** 

The Bible Study Class,                   
“The Old Testament for                         

Beginners: The Bible from 
Scratch”, will not meet this                

evening but will resume next 
Sunday, Feb. 16 at 6:30 pm. 

We will soon be able to 
send notifications and 

reminders to you via text. 
If you would like to receive 

church notifications in this format,   
fill out the insert in the bulletin and 

place in the offering basket. Please see 
the instructional insert for how to join 

once you receive an invitation.           
Any questions, please see Pastor Gary 

or call the church office. 

   We will be holding a special                
Ash Wednesday Service to mark the          

beginning of Lent on March 5 at 7 
pm. The imposition of ashes will be 

available for anyone           
desiring to receive them. 
Come and prepare your 

heart for the holy season. 


